
From: Erika Blake
To: Javier Varas
Cc: Gwendolyn Busch; Eliza Halsey; Alex Guzhnay
Subject: Re: CORRECTION: Reappointment Application: Rania Das
Date: Friday, June 13, 2025 9:02:28 AM

Yes, I recommend her being reappointed. She has attended the last 12 meetings.

--
Erika Blake
Business/Program Manager
City of New Haven Youth and Recreation Department
Desk:(203)-946-7585|Cell:(475)-254-5453

From: Javier Varas <JVaras@newhavenct.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 4:13 PM
To: Erika Blake <EBlake@newhavenct.gov>
Cc: Gwendolyn Busch <GBusch@newhavenct.gov>; Eliza Halsey <EHalsey@newhavenct.gov>; Alex
Guzhnay <AGuzhnay@newhavenct.gov>
Subject: CORRECTION: Reappointment Application: Rania Das
 
Please see correction below.
 
From: Javier Varas 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 4:09 PM
To: Erika Blake <EBlake@newhavenct.gov>
Cc: Gwendolyn Busch <GBusch@newhavenct.gov>; Eliza Halsey <EHalsey@newhavenct.gov>; Alex
Guzhnay <AGuzhnay@newhavenct.gov>
Subject: Reappointment Application: Rania Das

 
Hello,
I hope all is well. We just received the application for reappointment of Youth
Commissioner Rania Das. Do you recommend this individual to be reappointed? Also,
could we please have their attendance over the last 12 meetings?
 
Thank you and Respectfully,
 
Javier Varas | He/Him/His
Management and Policy Analyst
Office of the Mayor
(203) 946-4942
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